
SARATOGA COUNTY  
PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY 

March 25, 2020 

  
Ballston Spa, NY – Saratoga County Department of Public Health has issued the following advisory for 
Saratoga County.  
  
Individuals who are traveling to Saratoga County from the New York City and greater metropolitan area 
are asked to self-isolate for 14 days on their arrival to our county. During the 14 day period they should 
monitor for signs and symptoms of COVID-19. We ask that you contact a healthcare provider for further 
directions, should you experience symptoms of COVID-19; such as fever, cough and shortness of 
breath.   
  
The Saratoga County Department of Public Health continues to work diligently to mitigate the impacts of 
COVID-19 in the county.  
 


